
Q - Is The Montpelier Center being torn down after the new library/rec center is constructed?

A - The Montpelier Center building is owned by a private nonprofit and not by Hanover County.
It will not be torn down.

Q - Will The Montpelier Center programs be moved over to the new library/rec center?

A - The Montpelier Center is a private 501(c)3 nonprofit and is neither owned nor operated by
Hanover County. The Center programs will stay in The Center building. The Library that rents
space from The Center will move to the new building. The Center will then have even more
space for events and activities.

Q - How is The Center funded?

A - Center funding comes from donations, rental income, and activity fees. The Center is not a
government agency.

Q - What will happen to The Montpelier Center preschool when the new library is finished?

A - The preschool will stay right where it is.

Q - How old is the Montpelier Center?

A - The Montpelier Center was incorporated in 1991.

Q - Is the Montpelier Center Village Green part of Parks and Rec?

A - The Montpelier Village Green is a private garden maintained by The Montpelier Center for
the pleasure and enrichment of the community.

Q - How do I contact The Montpelier Center?

A - Email: info@montpeliercenter.org
      Phone: (804) 883-7378
      Website: www.MontpelierCenter.org
      Facebook: www.facebook.com/TheMontpelierCenter
      Staff: Lloyd Dunnavant (Executive Director) – director@montpeliercenter.org
                Mary Ann Stamey (Program Coordinator) – programs@montpeliercenter.org
                Anton Freeman (Marketing Manager) - marketing@montpeliercenter.org
                Courtney Thurston (Program Assistant) - events@montpeliercenter.org
                Marie Armstrong (Pre-school Coordinator) - preschool@montpeliercenter.org
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